Accessibility for Jurors – Leaflet 
Disability and serving as a juror

If you are cited to attend court as a juror, we have dedicated Jury Liaison Officers who will assist you in accessing our services.  He or she will discuss your particular needs and the facilities available in advance of your potential jury service.  You can arrange a visit to the court before you formally attend court as a potential juror.  This will give you an opportunity to familiarise yourself with the court environment and ask the Jury Liaison Officer any questions you may have. It is important that you contact the Jury Liaison Officer at the earliest possible opportunity in advance of your attendance at court to discuss how we can best support you.  
If you are a supporter of a person with a disability please ask them if they have any particular needs in relation to their attendance at a court building and communicate those needs to the Jury Liaison Officer in advance of attendance. 
Serving as a juror if you are blind or visually impaired

You should contact the Jury Liaison Officer who will advise of the range of available equipment which may assist you.  It may not be possible for you to serve as a juror in certain types of cases, for example cases involving visual evidence, however the decision will be made on the date of the trial.  
Serving as a juror if you are deaf or hard of hearing

You should contact the Jury Liaison Officer who will advise of the range of available equipment which may assist you.  The majority of courtrooms are fitted with induction loops.  If you think this may assist you then please advise the Jury Liaison Officer as soon as possible after receiving your citation.  Please note that legislation does not permit the use of a BSL/English interpreter when the jury are deliberating therefore you will be unable to serve as a juror if you are a BSL user.
